MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022

August 7, 1941

Roscoe L. Mitchell, M.D. Bureau of Health Augusta, Maine

Dear Doctor:

In re Physicians Examination for Application for Marriage License.

My understanding of the words
"physical examination" contained in Section
1 of Chapter 202, Public Laws of 1941, is
that it must be made by a physician licensed
to practice in Maine, which, with the standard
blood test as required by the Bureau of Health,
may be accepted by town or city clerks.

Very truly yours,

Sanford L. Pogg Deputy Attorney General

SLF:GH